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January 9, 2024 
 
To: SIGMA Customers in the US 
 
Re: Price Increase for Domestic AWWA Fittings and MJ Accessories 
 
SIGMA Corporation is announcing a price increase on domestically produced AWWA 
Fittings and MJ Accessories.   
 
Effective Monday, February 5, 2024, SIGMA Corporation will be increasing out pricing per 
the estimated percentages below: 
 
AWWA MJ & Flange Fittings 3.5% 
MJ Accessories 3.5% 

 
The increase includes Cement Lined/Tar Coated Fittings, Zinc Coated Fittings, FBE Coated 
Fittings and P-401 Lined Fittings. 
 
Open orders and back orders in place prior to February 5th will be honored.  Municipal 
contracts and formal quotations will be honored as originally quoted. 
 
Please contact your SIGMA Territory Sales Manager if you have any questions. 
 
As always, we appreciate your business and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Greg Fox | Vice President of Sales 
SIGMA Corporation  
256.496.3388 
GF1@sigmaco.com  
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